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“The village and county have been working to redevelop the former Nestle Food
Plant and today’s announcement is great news. Beginning the modernization
process will help get the site ready so that it can quickly meet the needs of a new
employer, and make it more marketable for prospective buyers. I have championed
this project because it builds on locally developed plans to create new opportunities
and attract private investment, which will help everyone in our region succeed. This
state funding shows how officials on all levels of government can truly work together
to build a brighter future,” said Senator Young.
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